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Not For Profit Funding Applications Now Available
Applications for Not-For-Profit Funding Requests for the 2010 budget year are available at City
Hall at 324 N. Kansas. The applications are due to the City of Liberal by June 30, 2009. For more
information, please contact the Administration Department at 620-626-2201
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